
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Christ Church School has a school uniform which should be worn with pride by all 

children in the school.  The basic colours are red tops and navy-blue bottoms. All 

children need to have a red t-shirt and jumper/cardigan/fleece (preferably with the 

school logo) to wear when they are going on a school outing - for easy identification. 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 
• Navy-blue trousers (not jeans), jogging bottoms or navy-blue skirts or tunics 

• Plain red jumpers or cardigans, school sweat-shirts* or fleeces*. 

• Socks or tights in plain red/white/navy-blue. 

• White polo shirts*, white shirts or blouses 

• Sensible shoes (not boots) of black or navy. They should be plain, single coloured and with dark 

laces when appropriate.  
 

SUMMER UNIFORM 
• As winter, or children can wear navy blue shorts or red and white checked summer dresses. 

• Plain red or white t-shirt, or with the school logo* 

• Open-toed shoes are not allowed for reasons of health and safety. 

• Red caps* are available as an optional item 
 

SCHOOL BAG/BOOK BAG 
All children need a sensible bag (not too big) to carry reading books, homework etc back and forth from 

school. All infants and the majority of children in other years have a school book bag with the school 

logo.* 
 

P.E. KIT 
All children are expected to change for PE.  They will need:  

• navy shorts or tracksuit trousers 

• grey t-shirts* 

• plimsolls or light-weight trainers and spare socks (for children wearing tights) 

• hoodies* - optional item for Y5 and 6 only and only for PE  

• kit needs to be kept in a drawstring bag* 
 

JEWELLERY, HAIR AND PHONES 
Jewellery is not allowed with the exception of watches, which remain the responsibility of the child. 

For health and safety reasons, children with pierced ears must only wear studs. Long hair should be 

tied back. 

No smart watches/devices or devices which take images/recordings are permitted in school. If children 

in the oldest year groups travel to school on their own and need a phone for safety reasons, these must 

be handed in to the school office on arrival and collected when the child leaves school (including at the 

end of any after school activities). Phones left in the school office for the day are left at the owner’s 

own risk and are not covered by school insurance policies.  
 

*these uniform items are available online with the school logo 
 

Parents can also purchase plain items at supermarkets/other shops. There are also regular second-hand 

uniform sales in school – please ask in the school office if you would like to see our second-hand uniform 

stock and please donate good quality items if your child has grown out of them. 

 


